
ATTENTION VISITORS TO THE OFFICES OF  

GEORGIA BOARD OF DENTISTRY or  

GEORGIA STATE BOARD OF PHARMACY 

 

Effective Monday, December 23, 2024, at 12:00pm. 

 

The administrative offices of the Boards will be closed for the 

Christmas Holiday, and on-site offices will remain closed the remainder 

of the week. Board staff will be working remotely during normal business 

hours on December 26, and 27. During remote operations, board staff 

are available by telephone and email. 

You may contact either Board at (404) 651-8000. 

For Dentistry: dentistry@dch.ga.gov 

For Pharmacy: pharmacyboard@dch.ga.gov 

 

 

 

 

The Boards’ administrative offices will resume normal on-site 

operation at 8:00 AM, Monday, December 30, 2024. 
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